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April 15, 2019

Falun Dafa Association Ontario
Greetings for Falun Dafa Month 2019

It is with pleasure that | extend a heartfelt congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association
on their 27t anniversary. | support the Falun Dafa promotion of health and harmony
within ourselves and our societies. May you enjoy the many festivities and celebrations
during the month of May and share the peace of Falun Dafa with fellow Canadians
throughout the year.

Sincerely,

Loty Disers

Betty Disero
Lord Mayor
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